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Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant - Unit 1
Generic Letter 89-16

Completion of Hardened Vent Installation
;

Gentlemen: )

i

On October 24, 1989, Georgia Power Company (GPC) responded to Generic
Letter 89-16, " Installation of a Hardened Wetwell Vent." The generic
letter informed owners of BWR plants with Mark I containments of .the NRC
program for disposition of issues related to the Mark I Containment
Performance Improvement Program and encouraged licensees to . voluntarily
install a hardened vent under 10 CFR 50.59. In our response, GPC committed
to install a hardened vent on Unit 1 before startup from the end of
cycle 14 refueling outage.

This letter provides notification of completion of the hardened vent
installation on Plant Hatch Unit 1. As specified in our response letter,
this installation was completed during the recent end of cycle 14 refueling
outage. This completes all action in response to Generic Letter 89-16 for
Plant Hatch Unit 1.

If you have any questions in this regard, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

'N -

. T. Beckbam, J I

MCM/cr.

cc: (See next page.)
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cc: Georoia Power Company

Mr. H. L. Sumner, General Manager - Nuclear Plant
NORMS-

U.S. Nuclear Reaulatory Commission. Washinaton. D.C.

Mr. K. Jabbour, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch -

U.S. Nuclear Reaulatory Commission. Reaion II t

Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
Mr. L. D. Wert, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch
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